Hammonds, Lynn

From: Roger Kiyomura <rkiyomura@hpu.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 4:03 PM

To: Hammonds, Lynn

Cc: Mani Sehgal

Subject: [EXTERNAL] HPU Request for Suspension of Student Teaching 450 Hour Requirement

The Hawaii Pacific University School of Education requests the Hawaii Teacher Standards Board to consider suspension
of Hawaii Administrative Rules (HAR), 450-hour clinical experience requirement described in 8-54-19 (5)(A). Our request
for suspension of this rule would allow School of Education teacher candidates, who meet all other requirements, to be
recommended to HTSB for Hawaii state licensure in the event they are affected by the Novel Coronavirus COVID-19
pandemic. This request applies to Spring 2020 completers and if needed be extended should the pandemic continue to
interfere with student teaching in the field.

Thank you for your consideration.
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Roger A. Kiyomura, Ed.D.

Director - School of Education

College of Professional Studies

Hawai'i Pacific University

900 Fort Street Mall, Suite 200 | Honolulu, HI 96813
Office: 808.544.1477 | Fax: 808.544.0841

E-mail: rkiyomura@hpu.edu

This e-mail including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized
review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by e-mail and destroy all copies of the original
message. #

Save paper. Save trees. Save the planet.



